
Due to new Provincial restrictions announced today the following 

changes will be in effect as of, May 8th at 8am: 

Shining Waters Marina is doing everything we can to accommodate our customers while being sure to 

follow the Public Health guidelines to keep everyone safe. 

- Washrooms are closed and the BoatingStore is open for shipping purposes only.  Should you need 

something shipped to your residence, please call or e-mail 902-826-3625 

Boatingstore@shiningwaters.ca. 

- Launches are on hold until we receive further direction from Provincial health.  

Please monitor our website and social media platforms for updates on Monday. 

This is a confusing and difficult time for everyone, please be patient as we do our best to keep you 

informed. Please know that the moment we have information to update you with, we will post 

immediately, there is no need to call us for updates.  

 

Thank you, 

Management 
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